
Tedders Family & Implant Dentistry 
 

3595 Ann Arbor Rd., Jackson, MI  49202    517.748.9440   email:  
frontoffice@drtedders.com  

This letter is being sent because we value you as a patient and 
wanted to share important communication.  After much 
deliberation, Dr. Collin Tassie has decided to move closer to 
family in SE Michigan as he and his wife await the arrival of their 
second child.  They gave careful consideration over the holidays 
of his time commitment for travel, both of their aspiring careers 
and of course, the trust and confidence you placed in Dr. Tassie 
as an Associate Dentist of Dr. Tedders.    

Fortunately, Dr. Tassie had the pleasure and honor to be under 
the wing and mentorship of Owner and Clinical Director, Dr. 

Pierre J. Tedders, who has over twenty years as a general family dentist, is board-certified 
and is also a resident expert in dental surgery and dental implants.  Sometimes, you’ll even 
see him in the reception area making a cup of coffee for our patients!    

We want you to be assured that Dr. Tedders can personally care for you along with his 
supporting clinical team at Tedders Family & Implant Dentistry. We are more than capable 
of continuing any planned treatment for you, your family, or your preventative and elective 
dental needs without disruption.  Heidi, our lead Treatment Coordinator/Patient Specialist 
will be in contact with you directly to also discuss any nuances with your treatment plan or 
insurance benefits.   

Lastly, our new clinical schedule effective February 1, 2024 is as follows: 
Tuesday/Wednesday/Thursday  8:30 a.m. – 4: p.m., with alternating Mondays.                        
We will remain closed on Fridays.   

Thank you for the opportunity to be of service to you. 

 

Yours in good health, 

Dr. Pierre J. Tedders         Dr. Collin A. Tassie   

Alex  Julie  Mary Heidi    Susanne    Brooke Heidi A.  
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